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Years roll by and another year comes to a close. As we enter 2007,the Aura wishes you and your 
family a very happy and prosperous new year. May this New Year lead you towards the path of 
newfound glories and happiness. 
 
 
 
The last meeting for the year ’06 has 
certainly paved the way to a new 
beginning. Mrs Padmalatha Suresh 
with her serene smile won over each 
and everyone present. The 
presentation involving the various 
aspects to be considered in evaluating 
a business opportunity kept the 
gathering glued to the proceedings  
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Members were syndicated into teams 
and each team conceived a business 
proposal.  With the help of handy hints 
provided by Mrs.Suresh, each of the 
teams developed formal business plans 
and presented very innovative ideas of 
possible ventures in the services sector. 
The exercise reiterated that, women 
with their multi-tasking and 
management skills, honed by their 
domestic responsibilities, are better 
suited for entrepreneurship than their 
male counterparts! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 ‘MSOffice At Home’ 
-A Hands On Experience  

 
Guided By, 

 
Mr. K.Srinivasan, 

 
Promoter Director, 

Solutions RT India private Limited, 
Chennai. 

 
 

           Date 
 8th January, 2007 

             Time 
     10:30 AM to 3:00 PM 

       

 

Every New Year, there's that list 
of things to improve or reinvent 
yourself  in the coming year.  
 
New Year, New you. ! 
 
Let Microsoft Office help you 
meet your goals in 2007 and 
transform your ideas and 
opportunities into action with 
templates, training courses, and 
advice.  
 

            Venue 
  Indhira Gandhi College 

Sam, an 8 year old kid loves going to the Web, and he keeps track of his passwords by writing them on 
Post-it notes. 
His mother noticed that his Disney password was "MickeyMinnieGoofyPluto," and asked why it was 
so long. 
"Because," he explained, "they say it has to have at least four characters." 

Everyone is capable of having a revolutionary idea. Given the resources, they can bring their ideas to 
life, changing the future all of us will live in. Let’s dive in and start on the road to greater productivity 
with the ‘Microsoft Office’ system. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Kajal R Amin                22nd

 
Geetha J                        24th

 
Mumtaz Hanif               25th

 
Deepa Mukundhan        26th

 
 

  Birthdays in January             
   
Smitha.A                       6th  
 
Rathnamala   Prem       11th

 
Lakshmi.C                    12th

 
Bharathy  Vasudevan     21st

 
Suganya Rajamanickam 22nd

 

Attention 
• Please note the change in the venue. Members are requested to come directly to the Computer Lab 

of Srimathi Indira Gandhi College,Trichy. 
 
• This meet shall be a little longer and shall consist of two sessions. So members please be at the 

venue by 10:15 AM. 
 
• On Feb 18th ‘Fastrack’07’a Car rally for women would be held by The Aura in association with the 

Madras Motor Sports Club. So friends, gear up to be on the ‘Fastrack’. Due to this development, 
the trip to RajBhavan has been postponed for the time being. 
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